ISLAND COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT NO.3

REGULAR MEETING OF NOVEMBER 13, 1984

Chairman Kenneth McClellan called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m. Also
present were Gary Gabelein, Byron Worland, Bruce Klassen, Paul Busch,
Marley Eckert and Hazel Dodsworth.

Gary Gabelein made a motion to accept the minutes of the regular meeting
of October 9, 1984 and those of the special meeting of November 2, 1984
as written. Byron Worland seconded the motion; motion carried.

The commissioners requested that a letter be drafted to Bill Kohlwes
in regard to the leaks at the Bush Point Station, requesting that he
make the necessary repairs before the leaks destroyed the sheet rock.

In response to Marley Eckert's suggestion that the district purchase

an air compressor, the commissioners felt that the budget would not be
able to accommodate such a purchase at this time, but that the suggestion
would receive prompt attention as soon as funds became available.

Gary Gabelein made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 p.m. Ken
McClellan seconded the motion, motion carried.
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